
 

FULTON TOWNSHIP, GRATIOT COUNTY 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE  

 
The Fulton Township Planning Commission will consider a request from Consumers Energy at a 

Fulton Township Planning Commission Special Meeting scheduled for Monday, February 10th 

2020, at 7:00 p.m. at the Fulton Township Hall, 3425 W. Cleveland Rd., Perrinton, MI 48871.  

Consumers Energy has requested a rezoning from the A-1 Agricultural zoning district to the C-1 

Commercial zoning district and a special land use permit for a Contractor’s Establishment with 

Outside Storage. The requests pertain to a 10-acre parcel located northeast of the corner of  

M-57/Cleveland Road and Ely Hwy./Newton Street directly north of the existing fueling station 

located at 5300 W Cleveland Rd, Middleton, MI 48856.  A map of the parcel and the application 

information can be reviewed at the Fulton Township Hall during regular office hours, Monday, 

Wednesday, & Friday from 9-12 and 1-4.  Written comments may be addressed to Fulton 

Township Supervisor, PO Box 68, Perrinton, MI 48871, and must be received by Friday, 

February 7th, 2020.   Members of the public may appear at the public hearing in person or by 

counsel.  Special needs for access or communication will be accommodated if the request is 

received at least 3 days in advance. 

 

Chad Marecek 

Fulton Township Clerk 


